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To The Town of Kingsville 

We the undersigned request a reduction of the speed limit 
from Seacliff Drive to the 2nd Concession to 60 km/hr on the 
Graham Side Rd. This will help to ensure some margin of the 
safety to the many walkers, joggers, cyclist and migrant workers 
who wish to use this road to access the Greenway and 
greenhouses from the subdivisions south of Seacliff Dr. It is a 
dangerous road because of its poor condition and deep ditch. 
Also, there is an increased volume of traffic and many are 
inconsiderate drivers who neglect the current speed limit and 
seemingly ignore the safety of the pedestrian traffic. Please 
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